&

Matthew Sammon
416-865-3057
msammon@litigate.com

Employment

November 5, 2010

Leaving Gracefully

Matthew Sammon is quoted in Michael Benedict's article in the
November 5, 2010 issue of The Lawyers Weekly regarding
departing lawyers.

Continue reading: http://www.lawyersweekly-
digital.com/lawyersweekly/3025?pg=26#pg26
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